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NEW CONSTRUCTION 
 
 
General Policy Statement 
 
 
Providing for proper plant facilities is a major responsibility of the Board and the District 
administration. The selection of sites and the design of a plant that provides adequacy of space and 
flexibility of use all combine to impinge upon or enhance the instructional program. 
 
Since construction is costly and buildings, when constructed, become a permanent part of the 
community to be used by a large number of people, great care must be taken to be sure that the 
facilities will be appropriately designed for best use both now and in the future. 
 
The Board recognizes that new district construction is just one facet of the total community 
development. It is the intent of the Board to fully evaluate the impact of new construction on the 
neighborhood and the total community. The safety implications of increased vehicular traffic, as 
well as pedestrian traffic, shall be of prime concern. The impact upon all actual or potential human 
problems will be evaluated prior to selection of site or decisions regarding design or actual 
construction. 
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